
 

 

SYSTEM NOTICE – SEZ ONLINE SYSTEM 

 

No.: NDML/SEZ Online/2020/9            Date: 29th January 2020 

 

User Group: All SEZ Units, Developers, Co-developers, Customs and DC Offices  

 

Subject: SEZ Online System – Handling of Budget Announcements 

As you are aware the Union budget scheduled to be presented on 1st February 2020. 
Accordingly, the changes (if any) announced in the applicable duties and 
notifications will be taken-up for updation in SEZ Online system. Once the updation 
is completed, the same will be notified to the users by issuing system notice.  

However, till the time the updations are completed, the system will populate the 
duties as per existing rate / notification structure. You are requested to check the 
duty rates/notifications populated by the system and compare the same with budget 
provisions and in case of any changes, please enter the updated duty 
rates/notifications and make sure that changes are adhered.  

It may be noted that if any transactions are filed and assessed with old rates it may 
require re-assessment. 
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